Vaughn, Lorena

From: Andrea Carruthers <Andrea.Carruthers@genmills.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 1:05 PM

To: Clay, Jeffrey

Cc: Vaughn, Lorena; Murdock, Russell; Andrea Carruthers
Subject: RE: General Mills CAFO - Filed

Receipt confirmed.
Thank you.

Andrea

From: Clay, Jeffrey <clay.jeffrey@epa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 12:00 PM

To: Andrea Carruthers <Andrea.Carruthers@genmills.com>

Cc: Vaughn, Lorena <Vaughn.Lorena@epa.gov>; Murdock, Russell <Murdock.Russell@epa.gov>
Subject: General Mills CAFO - Filed

EXTERNAL EMAIL:

Andrea:

Enclosed is a Consent Agreement and Final Order issued by the United States Environmental Protection
Agency, Region 6 (EPA) concerning the Albuquerque, New Mexico facility owned and operated by General
Mills Operations LLC. This Order requires General Mills Operations LLC to comply with the provisions set
forth in the attached Consent Agreement and Final Order. The EPA requests that you immediately confirm
receipt of this e-mail and the attached Consent Agreement and Final Order. Please reply to all. Thank you.

Jeff

Jeffrey M. Clay

Assistant Regional Counsel

Office of Regional Counsel

Region 6

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
1201 Elm Street (Mail Code ORCER)
Suite 500

Dallas, Texas 75270-2102

(214) 665-7297 (phone)
(214) 665-3177 (fax)
clav.jeffrey@epa.gov

Confidentiality Warning: This e-mail may be privileged and/or confidential, and the sender does not waive any
related rights and obligations. It is intended for the named recipient(s) only. Any distribution, use or copying
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of this e-mail or the information it contains by other than an intended recipient is unauthorized. If you received
this e-mail in error, please advise me (by return e-mail or otherwise) immediately and do not duplicate it or
disclose its contents to anyone.

CAUTION: This email originates from outside of General Mills. Please consider carefully whether you should click on any
link, open any attachment, or provide any information. For information regarding suspicious emails and what to do if

you receive one, please visit http://qo/security



